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Dear Member Federations, 

 

at the last EFC/CEE Congress in Sheffield we had invited you to present your 

candidacies for European Championships in 2013. 

 

Until this date we have only received one candidate for the U-23 Championship in 

Poland. The events for seniors, cadets and juniors are still available. 

 

Please consider whether you can organise one of these championships and let us know 

as soon as possible. A presentation for confirmation has then to be made during the 

coming congress in Legnano on 14
th

 June 2012. 

 

Looking forward to your answers, 
 

with best regards, 

Max W.F. Geuter 
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